
EDITORIAL LETTER 

Dear ReaderISubscnber, 

As announced in BELLS 2, the draw for 2 return tickets to London, cour- 
tesy of BRITISH AIRWAYS, took place on March 1st 1991. The draw was 
"staged" in the ofíice of the Dean of Philology at the University of Barcelona in 
the presence of the Dean's secretary, a representative of BRITISH AIRWAYS and 
a representative of BELLS. Each subscriber was given a number and al1 the 
numbers were placed in a box. The BRITISH AIRWAYS representative pulled 
out three numbers in case the first or second winner was unable to accept the 
ticktets. The first number drawn belonged to Teresa Lozano, a student in her final 
year in the Department of English and German at the University of Barcelona. 
Teresa was delighted to accept the tickets and made her trip to London at the end 
of April this year. We do hope that we shall be able to offer further trips in later 
issues of the joumai. 

This issue of BELLS (3) has acquired a creative writing and interview 
(ap)peai. David Gervais's article on Geofiey Hill will be included in BELLS 4 
instead of in the present issue. 

TFE EDITOR 



L'editora, la comíssió editorid i la redacció de la revista BELLS volen 
espressar el seu agraiment al Dega de la Facultat de Filologia, B.P. Quetglas pel 
seu suport economic. També volen manifestar el seu reconeixement a Begofia 
Barrera i a ~nal ía  Inchuste per la seva tasca de mecanografia que han realitzat 
amb tan-ta paciencia i dedicació. 



Wele sownying be thy bellis. 
W. Dunbar 




